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Memorandum 

 

To:  Rye Water District Residences 
 
From:  Rye Water District Moderator 
 
Subject: Announcement; July 11, 2020 Annual Meeting 
 
Date:  June 24, 2020        
 
 

In my memo of April 2, 2020, I found it necessary to cancel the Rye Water District (RWD) 
Annual Meeting scheduled for April 18th and leave the re-schedule date open.  This action was 
taken due to the ‘stay at home’ order issued the Governor Sununu in conjunction with his 
COVID-19 virus State of Emergency remaining in place. At the beginning June the Governor 
lifted his stay at home order and on June 15th he lifted the 10-person group size limitation. 
 
With this relaxing of some of the issues associated with the COVID-19 virus and opening the 
public gatherings size I have established July 11, 2020 as the new date for the RWD Annual 
Meeting. Due to the lack of available inside meeting facilities in Rye and in an effort to avoid 
prolonged exposure indoors, the annual meeting will be held in the open at Parsons Field 
starting at 10:00 am. Parking will be available at the Junior High and toilet facilities will be 
available at the field. Social distancing requirements do remain in effect so we ask the that 
people position themselves (or family groups) 6 feet apart. RWD personnel are making plans 
to ensure that the voter check list process, material handouts, ballots and voting are done in 
an orderly and safe manner consistent with social distancing requirements. As a contingency a 
rain date of July 18th has also been established. 

 
Again, thank you again for your patience on this matter and I hope to see many of you on July 
11th. 
 
/s/ K. Joshua Scott 
 
Joshua Scott 
Rye Water District Moderator 
 

 

 


